

HOBOKEN MIDDLE SCHOOL

158 Fourth Street

Hoboken, NJ 07030

sdavis@hoboken.k12.nj.us

Dr. Sharon V. Davis, Principal

Dear Students and Families:

Many thanks to the parents who have expressed an interest in the new Hoboken Middle School's PTO. Our first PTO meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 12th, 2017 at 5:00 pm.

The purpose of this meeting will be to discuss the by-laws and begin the electoral process for the officers of the PTO.

Parental involvement is critical to the success of our students. The PTO functions as a venue to enrich learning experiences for students at the new Hoboken Middle School. It is our intent the PTO will enhance the school community, foster a stronger school and home connection, provide special recognition events and activities, organize parent seminars, and much more. There is nothing more powerful than when our community works together for the future of all students' academic excellence.

We continue to welcome members. We are looking for members who embrace these goals. Hoboken Middle School would welcome as many parents or family members that would like to become involved in planning our all new Parent Teacher Organization (PTO). Please contact me at sdavis@hoboken.k12.nj.us if you would like to be part of this exciting and important organization. Your support is critical as we develop lifelong learners and leaders of tomorrow.

Thank you.

Dr. Sharon V. Davis A Servant Leader

HOME OF THE TIGERS
"TIGER PRIDE"